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This bill, if passed, would require the Council of Health Boards to convene a work group to study and 

make recommendations on increasing access to clinical experience using telehealth technologies in 

postsecondary counseling-related educational programs. The bill specifies that the work group must 

consist of representatives of the Boards of Psychology, Social Work, Marriage and Family Therapy, and 

Behavioral Health and Therapy, postsecondary educational institutions, and the relevant professional 

counseling associations. The bill also appropriates money and requires that the work group submit its 

recommendations to the legislative committees with jurisdiction over health occupations and higher 

education. 


